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What have we been learning? 

We had a wonderful time on our school trip to the SS Great Britain last week, we learnt lots of new 

facts and got a really good insight to what life was like on board the ship both in 1st class and 4th 

class. We had an amazing workshop where we got to handle real artefacts from the ship, dressed up 

as passengers and even created our own pictures using quell pens. Our tour guide said that we were 

brilliantly behaved and definitely in the top 5 groups he had ever shown around!!  

                

   

This week we have been applying our grammar skills in our writing, we have been writing 

recounts of our trip and diary entries imagining we were passengers on board the SS Great 

Britain. In DT we have started to construct our SS Great Britain trolleys as one of our Mini 

outcomes developing our wood work skills using saws and glue guns. 

In music we were lucky enough to have the Frampton Shanty men come into our class to 

teach us some sea shanties. It was a fantastic afternoon and we have now started to write 

our own sea shanties. 
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Next Week 
In maths we will be describing 3D shapes and their 

properties along with symmetry. We will also be 

developing the children’s understanding of fractions. 

 

 

In DT we will be joining our axles and wheels to our 

trolley chassis and adding extra parts from our designs. 

 
Due to the times tables books not coming home until 

Monday due to the school trip, I will be giving the 

children until next Thursday (8th March) to practice.  

 

Important information  
 

If anyone is available to help us on a Monday we really 

need someone to help test the children on their weekly 

spellings. Please see one of us if you are able to help. 

 

We also need volunteers to do some biscuit baking with 

the children on Monday 12th March. If you are free in 

the morning or afternoon please let us know. 

 

End of project outcome - Wednesday 14th March – 

please come along to our coffee morning to raise 

money for the upkeep of the SS Great Britain. We will 

be displaying the children’s learning from mini 

outcomes and hopefully performing some of our sea 

shanties for you. 

 

Parents evening - Please make sure you have signed up 

for parents evening.  

 

Wednesday 21st March 

Thursday 22nd March  

   


